
UM 2143 Workshop 
Announcement 

 

 
Monday, August 16, 2021 

 
12 - 4 p.m. 

 
Microsoft Teams Meeting 

Link to Meeting 
Dial-in: 1-503-446-4951 

Phone Conference ID: 103 950 337# 

 
This workshop is meant to serve as a level-setting for parties to ensure everyone has a base 
understanding of Resource Adequacy (RA) in the region and state and the relevant issues. The 
workshop will include a presentation by NWPP covering an overview of the regional program and 
providing an update on the progress made over the past year. Time for questions and discussion 
will follow. Staff hopes the discussion will provide parties with better insights as to how a state-
level program can collaboratively exist alongside NWPP’s efforts. Staff also invites any party who 
is interested in providing a presentation on RA concerns, RA planning process, straw-proposal 
recommendations, or other relevant information to do so at this workshop.  

Please e-mail me at scott.gibbens@puc.oregon.gov by August 9, 2021, if you would like to 
present so that we can ensure there is sufficient time for everyone. Staff estimates those who do 
present will have approximately 20-30 minutes to do so, but will adjust as necessary based on 
interest in presenting.  

Staff will circulate a proposed agenda for the workshop following determination of presenters.   
 
 

Questions 
If you have questions on the process or content of this workshop series, contact: 

 
 
Scott Gibbens 
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-881-5657  
scott.gibbens@puc.oregon.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@state.or.us , and 
ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2024. You will then receive emails with workshop 
details, when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTQxN2JiOGItM2Y1Yy00YmFkLWE4NTktOTZkMGJiYzRiZjky%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22aa3f6932-fa7c-47b4-a0ce-a598cad161cf%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2297749aa0-0f67-42a2-8dd2-021829259065%22%7d
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